
CERTIFICATE OF 
APPRECIATION 

from the 
UNITED STATES NAVY 

RESERVE 

To all who shall 
see these presents, greetings: 

TO 

PERCH BASE OF UNITED STATES 
SUBMARINERS 

On behalf of the United States Navy Reserve, it is 
my pleasure to express our grateful appreciation for 

your assistance and support during Navy 
Operational Support Center Phoenix's Navy Reserve 

Centennial celebration. Given this 11th Day of 
April, 2015. 

~d« 
D. J. Praisler, CDR, USN 
Commanding Officer 


